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Ms. Joseph A. Chaiken
178 - Ocean Park Way IN RESPONSE REFER
Brooklyn, NY 11218 TO FOIA-82-430

Dear Mr. Chaiken:

This is in response to your letter dated September 10, 1982, in which '

you requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, all declassified
material on the Manhattan Project.

The Nuclear Regulatory Commission has no documents subject to your
request. We suggest that you ~ contact the Department of Energy at the
following address:

Mr. Milton Jordan, Director
Division of F0I&PA Activities
Department of Energy
Washington, DC 20585
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/ J. M. Fe ton, Director

Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration
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